
Request for Approval of the 2023-2024 Ector 

County ISD Professional Learning Plan 

The Board is being asked to approve the 2023-2024 Ector County ISD Professional 

Learning Plan. Ector County ISD board policy DMA (local) stipulates that the 

Superintendent shall recommend the District’s professional development plan for all 

District employees. The Board shall annually review the professional development 

clearinghouse published by the State Board for Educator Certification (SBEC) and 

annually approve the District’s professional development plan. The District’s 

professional development plan must: 

• Be guided by the SBEC clearinghouse training recommendations
• Note any differences in the District’s plan from the clearinghouse

recommendations; and
• Include a schedule of the required professional development for all District

employees.

Professional Development required by ECISD meets at least the minimum as outlined in 

the SBEC clearinghouse and in many cases, ECISD requires more than set forth in the 

SBEC clearinghouse. 

*********************** 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of the Ector County ISD Professional Learning Plan 

https://tea.texas.gov/sites/default/files/clearinghouse-publication.pdf

